
 

 

Town of Freedom 
Planning Board 
January 16, 2014 

 
Members Present: Peter Park, Jean Marshall, Anne Cunningham, Maynard Thomson, Beth 
Earle, Janet Meyers 
Members Absent: Les Babb 
Others Present: Jennifer Molin, Carol Demore, Ellie Stokes 
Minutes recorded by Dianne Park 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:00pm. 
 
Minutes 
There was a motion by Peter, seconded by Beth, to approve the minutes from December 19, 
2013 with changes.  All were in favor. 
 
Page 2, first full paragraph, change ‘extend’ to ‘extent’ 
Page 2, second paragraph, change ‘Janet Zecker’ to ‘Janice Zecker’ 
Page 3, Under ‘Discussion of Article 3 Section 304.6.3.2’, change ‘North West Harbor’ to 
‘South West Harbor’ 
 
Business Properly Presented to the Board 
Anne informed the board of her meeting with the Freedom Board of Selectmen (BOS) 
concerning next year’s budget including $4,775.00 for Master Plan Survey.  The BOS approved 
the survey request but asked that the survey money be approved through a town warrant article in 
March.  Anne presented a break-down of the survey money and how it would be spent. 
 
Jean Marshall went to the BOS and talked about her last year on the Lakes Region Planning 
Commission (LRPC).  This subject will be put on the agenda for February.  Jean also informed 
the board of future meeting: 
- 1/27/14 at 9:00am for the Lakes Region Planning Advisory Committee 
- 1/31/14 from 10:00am – 2:30pm   Workshop on Natural Resources in the Area 
 
Jean will send meeting dates to all board members. 
 
Ellie asked about input to the Master Plan Survey and was told the survey would be developed 
(if money is approved at town meeting) by the Planning Board at their regular meetings. 
 
There was a motion by Beth, seconded by Peter, to adjourn the meeting. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:20pm. 


